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Hi strongly oppose HB2025.  I'm a 7th generation Oregonian and this bill does NOT 

represent our Oregon and our values.  My family cannot tolerate any more taxes 

which is making our state on the verge of collapse.  Please listen to the PEOPLE 

whom you work for.  We have all worked hard our entire lives and are responsible tax 

paying citizens.  With all the tax increases at state and local level (not federal) are 

shoving down our throat we cannot and will not survive.  Please BE RESPONSIBLE 

WITH OUR MONEY.   

Respectfully, 

 

Eric and Judy Abrams 

 


